
MACSIS Communication 
837p 5010 Production Implementation 

Sent on: December 12, 2011 
Background: 

The MACSIS 837p 5010 Production Implementation was successfully completed this weekend 

and all Board access has been restored.  Normal processing will begin today, Monday December 

12, 2011.  Any Board claims that would normally be processed today will be processed as usual.   

Starting today, if a provider has been approved for the 5010 format, they must submit 

production 837p claim files using the 5010 format.  We are committed to assisting Boards and 

Providers during this period of transition, and hope to make this process as seamless as 

possible.  If you have any questions or concerns during this process, please contact the MACSIS 

Support Desk for assistance.  

Board Action Required: 

Boards should continue submitting claim files as usual. 

Provider Action Required: 

Starting today, if a provider has been approved for the 5010 format, they must submit 

production 837p claim files using the 5010 format.  Providers that have not been approved for 

the 5010 format may continue to submit claim files using the 4010 format.  We encourage all 

providers that have not been approved for the 5010 format, to submit test claim EDI files for 

MACSIS approval using the HIPPA-mandated format as soon as possible. 

 

 


